
14th June 2022

Dear Parents,

In the June newsletter, you will have seen that the inspection report for Manor Field is now available

on the school website.  The Governing Body is very pleased that the work undertaken by Miss Bailey

and her team to ensure that the quality of teaching and learning is good was recognised.  The report

also noted that children are safe at school and that the Early Years provision enables them to make a

good start to school life.  You can be sure that your children are receiving a very good education at

Manor Field.

We want to reassure parents that the Governing Body was, at the time of the inspection, fully aware

of the strengths of the school and the priorities for its development even though we have only

recently been able to restart our visits to the school in person.  Unfortunately, we were not, as Miss

Bailey’s wrote, ‘afforded the opportunity’ to demonstrate the extent to which we have monitored

the school’s work both during Covid and since.

I know that Miss Bailey has already begun to address the targets to do with behaviour and the

recording of incidents and the Governing Body will continue to work with the school to ensure that it

builds on the strengths and areas for improvement identified in the report.

It was a pleasure to read in the June newsletter that parents will again be able to attend school

events.  As governors, we are also delighted that we will be able to join you.  One of our own

priorities is to ensure that we become familiar faces to the whole school community so that our work

to support and challenge the school’s leaders is increasingly effective.

With very best wishes,

Eileen Sharpe

Chair of Governors

Headteacher: Miss D Bailey
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